
 
 
  

  
 

 

Victorian Notice to Mariners 
 
The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information.  
 
Melbourne, 18 December 2020 
Australia – Victoria 
 
No. 359(T) - 2020 
 
Local Port of Port Phillip 
 
Williamstown 
Williamstown – Wave Monitoring Instruments 
 
Date: Immediate 
 

Details: Mariners are advised that a radar water level array has been deployed at 
Hobsons Bay Yacht Club at approximate location 37°51.5286’S, 
144°54.3655’E.   

The instrument is suspended on a timber beam mounted at the end of the 
Hobsons Bay Yacht Club jetty. The array is delineated by an unlit orange, 
inverted cone shaped buoy and a yellow flashing light. 

The instruments will remain in place for up to three months. 
 
Mariners are advised to navigate with caution within the vicinity of  
Hobsons Bay Yacht Club. 

 
Charts & Publications 
Affected:  AUS 143, 154, 155  
 
Further Notice: Further Notice will be issued.  
 
If you require any further information, please contact Parks Victoria on 13 1963 
 
 
 
Victor Teoh 
 
Senior Manager Local Ports and Waterways  
Marine and Maritime Region 
 
If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to 
noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au.  To view Notices, visit www.parks.vic.gov.au. 


